September 29, 1983

Note to G. Rivenbark
SUBJECT: HATCH 1 RADIOLOGICAL EFFLUENTS (OELD # 837 387)

George, why are we using the shrunken version of the Appendix I notice?
OELD signed off on a couple of longer versions on the Appendix I packages
on some of the other plants, but this seems to be coming down to a shrunken
versfon again. Just call me on the phone and let me know what this is all
about. I'm not suggesting a particular change at the moment but I want to
understand why we are going back to the short version of these Appendix I
tech spec changes.

Joe Scinto
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